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The Calendar Committee met on January 19, 2016 and developed a set of criteria on which to 
adjust next year’s calendar. A survey was sent out with over 600 responses as to staff, parent, 
patron, and student preferences based on those criteria. The calendar committee met again 
and developed a number of different calendars that met those criteria. A second survey was 
again sent out with over 600 respondents which pointed toward two of the five calendars that 
were developed. Here are the results of that second survey given as percentage of 
respondents:  
 

 

ALL PARENTS STAFF 

 
1st 2nd 1st 2nd 1st 2nd 

A 32 21 27 22 38 20 

A1 18.6 49.1 18 44 19 54 

B 36.3 20.5 41 23 31 18 

C 13.1 9.4 14 11 12 8 
 

 

All Parents Staff 

 

1st or 
2nd 1st or 2nd 

1st or 
2nd 

A 53 49 58 

A1 67.7 62 73 

B 56.8 64 49 

C 22.5 25 20 
 
Summary narrative: 

36% of all respondents chose calendar B as did 41% of all parents. 
67.7% of all respondents chose calendar A1 as either their first or second choice with 

parents evenly split on A1 and B as either there first or second choice 
 

At their final meeting on February 9th, the Calendar Committee voted and with a vote of 8 to 6 
chose calendar A1 as their recommendation to the board with a few minor adjustments. The 
adjusted Calendar A1 has now become calendar A and it and calendar B are being presented to 
the board for your consideration (attached). 
 
A public hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, February 17 at 6:30 pm at the Minico Library. Any 
information gathered there will be shared at the board meeting. 
 
 
 


